Dr Tamsin Holland Brown, Cambridgeshire Consultant Community Paediatrician, and colleagues whose research project on using a wireless kit and an app as a cost effective alternative to the usual treatment of ‘glue ear’ was published in the prestigious online journal BMJ Innovations recently.  The research received a huge amount of well-deserved national and international interest and media coverage for the very real difference it is making to children experiencing temporary hearing loss.
The article has been featured in various newspapers including The Daily Mail, The Independent  and RCPCH.

